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Christmas is a wonderful time of giving and sharing, it is the time of loving and forgiving. May the 
miracle of Christmas fill your heart with warmth and love for you and your family. I wish you all 
good health, happiness, peace and prosperity this holiday time, and in the  

coming New Year. 

Christmas Service  

Friday 16th December 2.30 pm  

This year we are celebrating Christmas in a simple service in the church with 

carols and readings and nativity tableaux by Class 1. We felt that this would 

best support Anne Richardson as she continues her treatment and wait upon 

her return for a future musical production.  

 

As it is Christmas Jumper Day we will all celebrate by wearing 

Christmas jumpers if the children want to take part in this fund 

raising event for Save the Children.   

Remembrance ñFamily Service - Sunday 13th November  
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The Elias String Quartet 

It was a huge pleasure to welcome the Elias String Quartet last Thursday during our Music time. The 

Elias String Quartet is internationally acclaimed as one of the leading ensembles of their generation. 

Known for their intense and vibrant performances, the quartet has travelled the globe collaborating 

with some of the finest musicians and playing in the worldôs great halls.  

The Quartet performed pieces by Haydn, Britten and Beethoven including a piece demonstrating the 

technique of Pizzicato. 

 

 

 

Hampton Lucy School Choir  

Hampton Lucy School Choir will be performing at the  

Charlecote Garden Store  

on Saturday 10th December  

  from 2.00 pm to 3.00 pm  

Our special thanks go to Mrs Honey for her support with this event.  

Hot Meals at Hampton Lucy School 

Now that the new kitchen is in its final stages of completion, we are now able to let you know what óHot 

Meals at Hampton Lucy Schoolô will mean: 

¶       We will be working with Warwickshire County Caterers for the delivery and service of hot meals; 

¶ Hot meals will be available for all pupils (and staff) ï Nursery to Year 6; 

¶ Pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have the entitlement of a UIFSM (Universal Infant Free 

School Meals); 

¶ There will be a charge of Ã2.30 for pupils in Nursery, Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 unless pupils are eligi-

ble for a FSM (Free School Meal) ï details of qualification can be found at                            

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals; 

¶ A choice of two meals will be offered each day; 

¶ Special dietary requirements will be catered for where ever possible; 

¶ We will be asking parents/carers to book and pay for meals in advance for each half-term; 

¶ Re-imbursement of charges will only be made if pupils are absent because of illness of more 

than 5 days; 

¶ There will be opportunities for óspecial day menusô such as Christmas and for curriculum topics. 

On Thursday 15
th
 December 2016 we are delighted to let you know that a hot Christmas Lunch will be 

available to everyone. Further details to follow. 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals
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Saturday 10th December  

The Friends ñChristmas Bazaar 3.00 pm to 5.00 pm  

and  

Christmas Social  5.00  pm to 7.00 pm  
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Compton Verney is showing the exhibition Picasso on Paper as part of their autumn season.   To accompany the      

exhibition they were able to host The Boy Who Bit Picasso, an interactive theatre show for children based on the 

book of the same name that tells the true story   Antony Penrose, a young boy with a very special friend, Pablo   

Picasso. 

On Thursday 17 th  November Class 2 along with other schools in our 

Cluster had the opportunity to visit Compton Verney for a guided 

tour of the exhibition with a member of the  Picasso.   Both the  

exhibition and the production explored recurring themes within    

Picassos work and the children engaged in a range of activities to  

support their learning.  


